
 

 

  

Dear Katie 

 
Thank you for your response of the 17th June and I apologise for the delay in replying. 
  
Thank you for your clarification of local priorities as you see them.  I am concerned that the 
expectations of local residents remain at a high level, and I would ask if the contents of your letter 
have been shared with all members of the Town Council and been formally agreed upon.  I am 
seeking assurance that you have secured an overall consensus of support to move forward on the 
basis of your letter and that local residents are aware.       
  
If a consensus can be demonstrated, then I would be willing to ask officers to develop proposals in 
sufficient detail to allow a further round of consultation to take place in the Town. 
  
This will require some traffic modelling work to inform the proposals. I anticipate it would require 
analysis of several options. 
  
Initial estimates put a cost at around £50,000 to take us up to the next consultation stage - can you 
confirm your Council’s preparedness to meet a significant proportion of that cost? 
  
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Cllr Dr Mark McClelland  
Cabinet Member - Transport, Waste, Street Scene & Flooding 
 
Direct line: 01225 718386 
Email: mark.mcclelland@wiltshire.gov.uk 
 
 
 

29th July 2022 
 
 
Cllr Katie Vigar 
Town Mayor 
Bradford on Avon Town Council 
By E-mail: 
cllr.vigar@bradfordonavontowncouncil.gov.uk  
 
 
 
 

Cabinet Office 
County Hall 

Bythesea Road  
Trowbridge  

Wiltshire 
                                 BA14 8JN 
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